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9 February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 7 Information Evening | Thursday 16 February 2023 

It is wonderful to share with you how well our new Year 7 Eddies boys have started the year.  They have quickly 
settled into the routines of high school and are becoming aware of the expectations that we have regarding their 
behaviour, application, and effort.  They appear to be adapting to the step up into high school well, although it’s all 
still new, and they have a great deal to become accustomed with, they are smiling, asking questions, and seeking 
advice from their teachers. 
 
Commencing high school for many boys can provide various challenges and their teachers are the best source of 
advice, in particular their Core Teacher in Year 7. For some parents, particularly if your son is your eldest starting 
high school, you will have many questions, about routine, our approach to pastoral care, our approach to learning 
or representative sport.  
 
This evening will provide an opportunity for you and your son to meet other families along with key staff. 

Please note this is not an evening for individual parent-teacher interviews, information regarding student led 
conferences will be provided later in the Term. 

Details: 

5.30pm   Welcome to Country and Smoking Ceremony (Quadrangle) 
6.00pm-6.30pm       BBQ (Concourse of the Shanahan Learning Centre) 
6.30pm   Meet Core Teacher in core classroom   
7.00pm-7.30pm  College information in the ERC 

Please contact Kellie Atkinson, Enrolment & Community Liaison Administrator on 4321 6420 or via email 
katkinson@stedwards.nsw.edu.au if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Bonnici 
College Principal 
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